
Dear donators, 

I hope you are well. 

I am in my fourth year now which means I have started my clinical rotation. This is made 

possible by your donations and I am grateful.  

Classes will officially start on the 16
th

 of January and end on 20
th

 of October 2023. 

I know it gets tougher as we ascend but I believe this period is preparing us for the working 

field. In all, I am excited about this new phase. 

I have picked up an extra- curricular activity. I am part of a foundation that embark on 

outreaches every year. Last year we met with girls between 12- 18 years (junior high and 

senior high school girls) to educate them on unsafe reproductive health practices, career 

choices and also donated sanitary towels to them( donated by friends and some health 

workers). It was a great experience. I hope to join them this year.  

 I will keep you posted on how the year goes. 

Once again, I am grateful for your donation. It has kept me going. I pray you stay healthy and 

safe.  

Happy New year!! 

Kind Regards, 

Angelina S. Mintah  

 

 


